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Dear Family,

The mathematics program of the Sheboygan Area School District in grades one through five has a balance between problem solving and basic skills.

As part of our mathematics program this year, we will be including basic fact activities that your child will share with you at home.  Your involvement with these activities and your interest in your child's progress can boost your child's self-esteem and confidence, while giving you an opportunity to observe your child's basic skills abilities first hand.

It is important that your child learns the basic fact combinations.  Each week your child is expected to practice one column of fifteen facts.  Hang the "Fridge Facts" on your refrigerator with a magnet so it is available to be practiced daily.

At the end of the week complete, clip, and return the coupon on the bottom of the "Fridge Facts".  Please save the previous columns to review occasionally.  Be patient.  Make it fun!

Thank you for your support.  Together we can help your child to be successful!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Terry Urben

Mrs. Jenny Engels
